
Curriculum Report:  December 1, 2010

The committee members continue to work on reviewing the course outlines which have 
been submitted.  

We have approved a large number of course modifications, course deletions, and a few 
new courses.

The committee agreed upon the wording of Departmental recommendations on course 
outlines.  Departmental recommendations will indicate “successful completion of a 
course, concurrent enrollment in a course, eligibility for a course, or ability to read at” 
The impact here is we wish to make them worded differently than prerequisites and will 
remove “eligibility for xx as determined through the Crafton Hills College assessment 
process” and leave it as “eligibility for”.

The committee is preparing to review any program changes that are coming through once 
the Transfer Model Curriculum (TMC) is developed and distributed by the Academic 
Senate for California Community Colleges and the C-ID System.

Anyone who has submitted courses, be sure to keep up with any approvals or changes 
that you need to make in order to keep the course moving along in the approval process.

Just a reminder:  Any member of the campus can log on to CurricUNET and see what 
courses have been submitted; in addition, the curriculum agenda is always distributed to 
the entire campus and all are welcome to attend meetings.  If you have a concern 
regarding a particular course, but cannot attend the meeting you can email your concern 
to the chair and it will be presented to the committee members.  If you have a question 
about what was approved in the meetings you request to have monthly minutes sent to 
you or you can email the committee chair and just ask.


